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Melanie Sagar

From: Pearmain, Debie (C3232) <debie.pearmain@thamesvalley.police.uk>
Sent: 18 January 2024 09:32
To: _Licensing
Cc: Licensing
Subject: TVP Application Response - Premises Licence for Granville Stores, Granville Avenue, 

Slough: NO OBJECTION

Categories: Melanie

On 15/01/2024, we received a Premises Licence application relating to Granville Stores, Granville Avenue, 
Slough  

============================================  
Convenience Store - SOA 7 days a week from 8am until 2200 hours  
============================================  

Based on the supplied information, the Thames Valley Police response is: *** NO OBJECTION ***  

Regards 

Debie 

 
 
 
*********************************************************************************  
This email contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the 
addressee(s) and any views or opinions expressed within are those of the originator and not necessarily those of the 
Force. If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this email 
or the information contained is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in 
error please forward a copy to informationsecurity@thamesvalley.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete 
the email and destroy any copies of it. DO NOT use this email address for other enquiries as it will not be responded 
to, nor any action taken upon it. If you have a non-urgent enquiry, please call the Police non-emergency number 
101. If it is an emergency, please call 999. Thank you.  
*********************************************************************************  
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